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Marilyn Lavoie

From: Robyn Milne 
Sent: July 12, 2023 10:21 PM
To: Cityclerk
Cc: Robyn Milne
Subject: Aurora Park 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I’m wriƟng this leƩer in regards to the Aurora Park. 
 
An all inclusive park would be a great addiƟon to the Aurora Neighbourhood. 
 
We look forward to a place where families can connect with our neighbours in a welcoming outdoor seƫng. 
 
Aurora park can be a place to enable and encourage children to stay acƟve in a safe environment. 
 
A park would allow us to be present in an outdoor seƫng, which is proven to reduce stress, improve psychological and 
social health, aiding in healthy kids development. 
 
Aurora park is one step forward in growing and building a healthy community. 
 
We are in favour of supporƟng Bylaw No. 5-2016 Map Amendment – R1 – Single Detached ResidenƟal District to RD – 
RecreaƟon District to support the creaƟon of this playground and community space. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robyn and DusƟn Milne 

 
 
Along with the support of our neighbouring families. 
 
Adetunji Mathew Adebogun 
(Mathew & Ola Adebogun) 

 
Denelle & Jonathan Cey 

 
Shaun & Kristal Pembroke 
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Olivia & Rick Haughian 

 
Giselle and Tyler Rice 

 
Shandi & Braun Read 

 
BriƩney & Carter 

 
Callie Mc Fadyen 

 
 


